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Dr. James B. Rho
ads 

Archivist of the
 United States 

National Archive
s and Records Je

rvice 

4ashington, D. 
C. 20408 

Dear Dr. Rhoads:
 

The following Wa
rren Commission 

documents allude
 to FBI and secr

et 

Service investig
ations of the re

port that Lee da
rvey Oswald was 

en 

àgent" and the c
onnection of Alo

nzo Hudkins and 
Joseph 3oulden 

with the rumor: 
CD67, folder 5, 

Control No. 640;
 CD385:106; and 

JD463. 

Are there any ot
her FBI, Secret 

3ervice, or CIA 
reports of such 

investigations? 

These reports, a
s supplied me, n

ave no copies of
 the pertinaht 

stories written 
by these reporte

rs. If they are 
in the files, 

would like copie
s. 

CD385:106 makes 
reference to the

 interview of FB
I 3A James 4. 

Russell with dud
kins. I would li

ke a copy of tha
t report, which 

wee not included
 in what was sen

t me. It also re
fers to the pos-

sible interview 
of Mrs. Linda Ro

senthal of Fort 
Worth, which I 

would like. Ther
e is en inferenc

e that Mrs. Ruth
 Paine may have 

bean interviewed
 on this subject

. If she was, I 
would appreciate

 

a copy of tact i
nterview. 

3incerely, 

Jerold Weisberg 


